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Welcome to our new vendors!!! We are very happy to have you with us!  

 

The Top Twelve Sales for January (before discounts): 

#1----$3363.99 

#2----$3039.50 

#3----$2733.99 

#4----$2022.00 

#5----$1751.41 

#6----$1728.92 

#7----$1117.24 

#8----$1042.00 

#9----$985.70 

#10---$873.60 

#11---$755.90 

#12---$597.00
Sales for the month of January were $31,727.65. That is the second highest January we have ever 

had!  This is a great time of year to do major resets in your booths. Take advantage of the time 

before spring to clean out your booths, check for items without tags and freshen your spaces. It is 

amazing what a ‘new’ look can do for sales! If your sales are lagging just a simple reset and clean up 

can help your sales pick up! 

 

The Best of the Basin voting is happening again! The nomination period is over and I’ll update you all 

on the top five for the Best of the Basin for 2022 if we move on to the finals! Please help us remain 

#1 when the voting starts! Watch the Keepers Corner Facebook page for updates! 

 

I love the fact that the store is FULL!! It is looks so good! Many of the newer vendors have great new 

items and wonderful displays. We will have a couple of empty booths coming March 1! I am making calls on 

the waiting list so we can get them filled back up!!! 

 

TAGS!!! TAGS!!! TAGS!!! Please make them legible. And remember: the vendor number, description of the 

item and price all belong on the same side of the tag. IF you use an inventory number for your items, that 

number MUST be on the back of the tag. And please remember no tag, no sale!! If you put an item on 

sale, PLEASE, do not put that information on the back of the tag.  

 

Please check the back counter for the “GREAT UNTAGGED” items. When items are found with no tag, 

we try to keep it on the back counter for a week hoping they are claimed, and then transfer the items to 

the back room. If you are missing items, please check the list on the bulletin board of places to search and 

ask a staff member to show you where the untagged are kept. 

 

We know it is necessary for you to change tags on items occasionally, when you do, PLEASE tear the old 

tags up before putting them in the trash so we at the till do not think it is an item that was stolen or sold!!! 

 

A few reminders:  

• BOXES!!! Yes, we need boxes!! But please, do not leave flimsy, display boxes; they are not usable, 

and I must dispose of them. Please do not leave boxes that are smaller than 12”x12”x5” deep. 

• When you vacate a booth, it is your responsibility to vacuum and dust the booth as you vacate. 

• Please keep your items within your booth parameters. When items are outside your booth, they 

become a tripping hazard and can easily be damaged by the furniture cart. The edge of the side 

booth is the end of your booth. 

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination... 


